

Donald C. Weston

Don is a Charter Member of the Kiwanis Club of Suburban Kalamazoo, Michigan and was instrumental in the formation of this second Kalamazoo Kiwanis club on October 15, 1953.Don has held many club offices including two terms as club president during 1979-80 and 1980-81. He served as club treasurer for many years. He still continues to serve the club as newsletter editor and club auditor. Don has also served the Michigan District of Kiwanis as a trustee of the Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation.

Don has received many awards for his outstanding service to Kiwanis. The Suburban club gave him their "man of the year" award in 1953 and again in 1983. He received the Kiwanian of the Year award in 1965. Don received a Life Fellow in Kiwanis International from the Suburban club.

Don has been an active supporter of youth athletics, especially soccer and little league. He was instrumental in bringing Little League baseball to the Kalamazoo area. The initial team in Milwood started with a franchise purchased by the Suburban Kiwanis club. This initial franchise then spread throughout the area.

Don is a self employed accountant and as a hobby owns the Shortsop Tavern in Kalamazoo. He is a long time member of the Internal Auditors Association of Michigan. He has served as president of the local I. A. A. M. chapter and as a member of their state board of directors.

Don is married to Betty Weston. He has two children, Bruce and Marjorie.

ERVICE

Kenneth W. Beadling President